
  

 

City of Cottonwood seeking members for its  
Board of Adjustments 

 
COTTONWOOD, AZ – The City of Cottonwood is seeking applicants to fill three seats on its Board of Adjustment, each 
for a full three-year term. This volunteer position is appointed by the City Council and serves without pay. All five 
commission members must be residents of Cottonwood living within the incorporated city limits.  
 
The Board is a quasi-judicial decision-making body that hears variance requests and appeals of decisions of the Zoning 
Administrator. Additional details on Board of Adjustment allowable procedures can be found in Arizona Revised 
Statutes Section 9-462.06. Training is available. 
 
The Commission typically meets only on an as-needed basis throughout the year.  
 
Cottonwood residents interested in serving the community are encouraged to consider applying for this volunteer 
position. Board/Commission applications are available at the Human Resources Office, located at 821 N. Main Street, 
by calling 928-340-2713, or online at www.cottonwoodaz.gov/368/Volunteer-Opportunities. Completed applications 
must be submitted to the Human Resources office no later than 3:00 pm Friday, December 30, 2022. 
 
For further information about the Commission, please contact Scott Ellis in the Community Development Department 
at 928-634-5505 x 3321.  

 

Contact: Amanda Wilber 
Human Resources Director 
928-340-2713 
awilber@cottonwoodaz.gov 
cottonwoodaz.gov 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
TO ALL MEDIA 

December 15, 2022 
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